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I own two small restaurants: one in District #4 and one in District
#2. The second one was in operation for only 3.5 months. ITEM
#2 recommending that we re-hire ALL workers based on seniority
only, not based on skill level or merit, just doesn't make sense,
unfortunately. Because, IF we are lucky to even reopen, we don't
even know how much our restaurant model and operations will be
forced to change and what our needs will be; we cannot just rehire
individuals simply because they were hired first four years ago.
That would mean I could have two dishwashers and no dishes to
wash because I'm now running a takeout business.



